Christopher Barton

From: sanjay naik <sanjay.naik@lowenhospitality.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 8:59 AM

To: Christopher Barton; 'ajay desai'

Subject: RE: Case No. 10-15MD1 Raiford Hotel (alternate facade)
Chris,

Thank you presenting our Alternate Fagade case in the P&Z meeting last night. Suffice to say the result was not to our
liking. However we would like to appeal to council and wanted to see if we could get on the February 2" council
agenda. Given the time constraints and our timetable to open in April / May it is imperative that we get on the February
schedule so that we can still get the retaining wall completed prior to opening in April / May.

Thanks

Sanjay

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN ADDRESS & PHONE EXTENSION

Sanjay Naik

Lowen Hospitality Management

1920 Enchanted Way, Ste 200
Grapevine, TX 76051

Tel: 214-596-1500, Ext 201

Fax: 214-596-9200

Email: sanjay.naik@lowenhospitality.com

The information contained in this e-mail is strictly confidential and for the intended use of the addressee only. Any disclosure, use or copying of the information by
anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail.

Lowen Hospitality Management has taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this e-mail has been checked for viruses. We accept no
liability for any damage sustained as a result of software viruses and advise you carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.

From: Christopher Barton [mailto:Christopher.Barton@cityofcarrollton.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2015 3:15 PM

To: 'ajay desai'

Cc: Sanjay.Naik@lowenhospitality.com

Subject: Case No. 10-15MD1 Raiford Hotel (alternate facade)

Mr. Desai —

Your case is scheduled for the January 7, 2015 Planning & Zoning Commission meeting. The agenda for that meeting
and the case report are attached for your review.

The Planning & Zoning Commission briefing will begin at 5:45 p.m., and is located in the Council Briefing Room behind
the Council Chambers on the second floor of City Hall.

You are encouraged to attend the briefing to hear questions, comments or concerns the Commission might have. Please
note that dialogue between applicants and the Commission is not allowed during the briefing.
1




